
GBPS LONDON 2020 DINNER 
 
The Society will be holding a dinner during London 2020 for members and guests. 
This will be an informal social gathering (no formal speeches) to celebrate our hobby 
and welcome any new friends from the GB Collectors Club who have joined us from 
the USA. 
 
This will take place at Kilis Restaurant in Islington (4,Theberton Street), a short walk 
from the Business Design Centre Exhibition Halls on Tuesday 5th May 2020, at 7pm. 
 
The Restaurant serves Mediterranean cuisine and we will be having Part Menu 3 
(with mixed starters and the choice of main course and dessert) plus a glass of 
house wine or soft drink for £35 per head including service. Additional drinks to be 
purchased separately. 
 
The menu (No.3) can be seen at   
https://www.kilis.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2018/10/kilis_party-compressed.pdf. 
 
We will have a private room for up to 60 people. 
 
Bookings can now be made on the form below. Early booking is advisable as space 
is limited. 
 
 

 

GBPS DINNER BOOKING 
 
Name of Member ___________________________________________________ 
 
Name of Guest ___________________________________________________ 
 
Email or Postal Address 
___________________________________________________________________ 
 
 

 
Payment enclosed of £35 per head £ 
 
Cheques payable to “Great Britain Philatelic Society” 
 
Please post your form and cheque to: 
 
GBPS, John Davies, 3 Longfellow Road, Banbury, OX16 9LB 
 
 
 
 

 
 

https://www.kilis.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2018/10/kilis_party-compressed.pdf.

